
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
On Friday 9th March we are excited to be offering each child in school the opportunity to eat their 
lunch with a female role model from their family. 
 
This will take place during the normal lunch hour, and where there are siblings, we will be ensuring 
that siblings can eat together with the female role model from their family. 
 
In order for us to make preparations for this event, please could you indicate on the reply slip below 
if you wish to attend, along with the name of your child/children in school. Please could you also 
send in £3 with the reply slip to cover the cost of the school dinner, as well as indicating which meal 
you would like.  
 
Slips need to be returned to the school office by Monday 26th February 2018. 
 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mr Colclough 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Female Role model day (Friday 9th March) 
 
Child’s name________________________ 
 
Adult order (please select one) 

1. Fish fingers with chips and tomato ketchup 
 

2. Bean Bake with chips and tomato ketchup 
 

3. Jacket potato with Cheese (v), Beans (v) or tuna Mayo 
 

4. Grab Bag Cheese 
 
I enclose £3  
 
Signed________________________________ 
 


